
Dear Inspector 

 
Civic Quarter Area Action Plan – Examination  
 
By Section 20(7)(c) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act (PCPA) 2004 (as 
amended), local planning authorities may ask the appointed Inspector to recommend 
modifications to a Development Plan Document undergoing independent 
Examination.  
 
This letter constitutes the formal request by Trafford Council that the Inspector 
recommends modifications to the Development Plan Document currently being 
examined (the Civic Quarter Area Action Plan), where necessary, in order to address 
soundness and satisfy the requirements in Section 20(5)(a) of the PCPA 2004.      
 
Please make contact with my colleague, Bethany Brown 
(bethany.brown@trafford.gov.uk ), if you have any queries.      
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Rebecca Coley 
Head of Planning and Development  

Planning Inspector: 
Mike Fox 
c/o Programme Officer, Carmel Edwards 

 

                Rebecca Coley 

Head of Planning and Development 

Trafford Council 

 

1st Floor, Trafford Town Hall, Talbot Road 

Stretford, Manchester, M32 0TH 

Email rebecca.coley@trafford.gov.uk 

Telephone

www.trafford.gov.uk 

 

                                                        Date  21/03/22 
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